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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

21st September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6) 

Year 6 – Visit to East Riding Theatre on Thursday 14th December 2023 

On Thursday 14th December we are taking Year 6 on a visit to East Riding Theatre in Beverley to see 

Toad on the Wolds.  Toad’s unfortunate antics have once again landed him in jail, and the timing 

couldn’t be worse!  The arrival of a desperate letter from his ailing uncle urges Toad’s imminent 

departure for East Yorkshire where the ancestral family home, Toad Manor, is under threat from the 

evil Weasels.   

This is a family show packed full of surprises including a road trip to the Yorkshire Wolds, a treasure 

hunt, booby traps, and an epic battle to beat the Weasels before the New Year’s Eve fireworks go 

off!  Inspired by Kenneth Grahame’s Wind in the Willows, this family Christmas production is written 

by Gordon Meredith and directed by Richard Avery. 

The children will have their lunch as normal at school and we will be leaving for the Theatre by coach 

at approximately 12:30 pm and are hoping to arrive back at school at 4.15 pm (traffic permitting).  

Timings will be confirmed once definite timings of the show are finalised.  The children should wear 

school uniform as usual for the visit. 

The children will be provided with an ice cream during the interval. 

A voluntary contribution of £20.58 per child to help defer the cost of admission, transportation and 

insurance would be gratefully received.  This visit is now available on ParentPay for you to pay online 

in the usual way by Friday 13th October 2023.  As you are now able to give consent on ParentPay, you 

no longer need to return a paper permission slip to school.   

As we are sure you can appreciate, the visit would not be economically viable and, therefore, could 

not take place should these donations fail to materialise.  However, our policy is that no student 

should be discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support 

or a similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the 

strictest confidence.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 6 Team 
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